
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

 

Plymouth Congregational Church Hosts 48th Annual Boar's Head Festival 

Fort Wayne, IN — Plymouth Congregational Church invites the community to join in a 

cherished holiday tradition as it celebrates the 48th annual Boar’s Head Festival. This year’s 

festival will take place on Sunday, December 29, and Monday, December 30, with performances 

at 5:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. each evening. 

 

The Boar’s Head Festival is a lively, festive pageant that brings to life the medieval tradition of 

celebrating the Christmas season with elaborate costumes, musical performances, and dramatic 

portrayals of the Nativity. This time-honored event at Plymouth Congregational Church is an 

annual highlight for the Fort Wayne community, drawing visitors of all ages to experience the 

beauty and wonder of the holiday season. 

 

A public box office will open on Thursday, December 12, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m., allowing 

attendees to obtain tickets in person. Seats are expected to fill quickly, so guests are encouraged 

to secure their tickets early. 

 

Plymouth Congregational Church is located at 501 W. Berry Street, Fort Wayne, IN 46802. For 

more information about the Boar’s Head Festival or to become a patron, please contact the 

church office at 260-423-9424 ext. 325 or visit https://www.plymouthfw.org/boars-head-yule-

log-festival. 

 

Join us for an unforgettable celebration of community, tradition, and the holiday spirit at the 48th 

Annual Boar’s Head Festival. 
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